Special Meeting Budget Workshop October 19, 2018

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Friday, October 19, 2018, at 10:12 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine, Albert Burick, III, and Brandon Rishel present. Also present were Assistant Treasurer Mary Gay and Assistant Secretary Denise Allwine.

(There were no members of the public present.)

The purpose of the meeting was for the discussion of the Proposed 2019 Annual General Fund Budget.

The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag.

Mr. Burick reviewed the 2018 Proposed Budget, said there were some items way under budget and some way over, and discussion ensued regarding the proposed budget. Mr. Burick said we have spent \$284,784.00 and brought in \$2,064,295.00, and the township is 15% under budget with two months to go, and we will be under budget for the year.

Motion by Mr. Rishel second by Mr. Burick to adjourn.

Meeting adjourned at 11:07 a.m.